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I am the parent of a sixth grader at a middle school in Portland who has an IEP with 

support for reading, writing and math. This year her school special education team 

was so understaffed that she did not receive any services until December. Needless 

to say, this exacerbated her transition from elementary to middle school. Full funding 

for special education is essential for the eel being of all students.  


